

Rev. Fr. Maria John Costa S.T.D., Ph.D.,



LITTLE FLOWER SEMINARY, INNACIARPURAM TUTICORIN - 628 002, TAMIL NADU, INDIA.

14th June, 2022

Dear and Reverend Father,

Greetings from Little Flower Seminary, Tuticorin.

This is to inform you that the Selection Camp for the aspiring candidates for priestly formation of our diocese for the year 2022 will commence on the **26**th **of June, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.** Our bishop Most Rev. Stephen will preside over the **Selection day** events on the **28**th **of June at 10:00 a.m**. The camp will come to a close with a lunch on the 28th. You may kindly send your candidate/s with required clothing for two days stay.

<u>The certificates required</u>: 1) Baptism certificate, 2) Confirmation certificate, 3) Marriage certificate of the parents, 4) A recommendation letter from the Parish Priest, 5) Copy of Plus Two certificate or College Degree certificate if available.

Wearing mask during the camp is mandatory.

Warm regards and prayerful wishes,

Yours fraternally in Christ,

10)-c 211

(Fr. Maria John Costa)